
 
 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

20 March 2020                                                                                 

               

                                                                                    

MR. EDUARDO NOVILLAS 

CEO 

ROYAL AIR 

7549 Clark International Airport Passenger  

Terminal Bldg., Clark, Freeport Zone 

 

Dear Mr. Novillas: 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for Lot No. 1 (Boracay Island – 

Manila) for the Procurement of Chartered Flights for Distressed and Stranded Foreign 

Tourists in Boracay and Siargao Islands on March 21-22, 2020 in the amount of Three 

Million Six Hundred Ninety Thousand Pesos (PhP3,690,000.00) has been determined 

as the Single Calculated and Responsive Bid (SCRB). 

 

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your 

satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project. 

    

                                                                    

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

USEC. ARTURO P. BONCATO, JR. 

Department of Tourism 

 

Conforme: 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

(Awarded bidder’s name of authorized 

  Representative and signature) 

 

_________________________ 

                     (Date) 

*Kindly fax or email to sender to acknowledge receipt 

 

 

 

20 March 2020

EDUARDO C. NOVILLAS


